
From: pamela westerman
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Comment on the Permit for Hog Farm
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 10:30:44 AM

ADEQ Agents, 

Please do not approve the hog farm permit.  It makes no sense to put an industrial hog farm upstream
and in the watershed of our beautiful national treasure, the Buffalo River.  The governor even admitted
he made a mistake to begin with.  The geological site is just wrong with porous rock that further
increases the likelihood of polluting incidents.  

I'll always be a big supporter of family farms but not when the location threatens to damage one of the
biggest ecotourism industries in my back yard and the river I love.  I moved my family here and started
a business in Yellville 10 years ago because of the beauty of the Buffalo River  and specifically
because as a national river, I believed it's waters would always stay pristine and clean, and protected
from polluting industries!  Please do your job and protect our Buffalo River.  Do not issue the permit. 

 Thank you,
 Pamela Westerman
47 Sadhana Ln
Yellville, Ar  72687

mailto:pam.creativespace@gmail.com
mailto:Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us

